March 22, 2019

Ms. Valerie Hale

City of Crossville

292 North Main Street
Crossville, TN 38555

Dear Ms. Hale:
Re: 63 Grandview Drive
This is to request that we be permitted to obtain sewer services through the City

of Crossville Sewer Services for the above referenced property. This property is
located outside the city limits. We realize that we will be charged the out of city

rates. I

Please advise us of additional steps we need to take to obtain these services.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. Lu

Sincerely, _ L%
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William A, White

Joann White ]

RECEIVED

MAR 26 2019
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